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20.11.2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We very much hope you enjoyed reading our November Marshfield Memo and seeing some 
of the wonderful activities that the children experienced during our Money week. Alongside 
today’s parental update is our annual Christmas brochure, which outlines the festival events 
for 2020. We are determined to make this Christmas season as special as we possibly can.    
 
 
Flu Immunisation 
On Friday, 4th December children from reception to Year 6 will have the flu vaccination if 
you have provided written consent on your returned form.  
 
The following video provides further information on the flu vaccination: 
https://youtu.be/J_KU5s1So9o 
 

 
 
Vaccine preventable diseases can cause serious illness and complications. Vaccination is the 
best and safest way to protect the child and others from flu, which is extremely important 
this year to avoid a flu epidemic on top of the recent Covid 19 pandemic. The Chief Medical 
Officer in Wales has stressed the importance of ensuring children receive their 
immunisations during the Covid crisis period to avoid outbreaks of other diseases. 
 
Please be reassured that the school nurses have worked in schools during lockdown and 
following re opening in July successfully complying with government guidelines and schools 
arrangements for social distancing. They will also be wearing PPE and comply with stringent 
cleaning throughout the day.   
 

https://youtu.be/J_KU5s1So9o
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Further information, including frequently asked questions can be found at: 
http://www.beatflu.org/ 
 
If you have any further questions, you can contact the School Immunisation Team on 01633 
431603. 
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring the pupils in our school are offered the best 
protection against vaccine preventable diseases. 
 
 
Safe Parking 
We all have a duty to keep everyone safe. Please bear this in mind when using a vehicle to 
drop off and collect children from school.  This includes being respectful when parking 
around the school site. Please do not park across drives, in bus stops or on corners or 
pavements. The school has contacted the police on several occasions to report unsafe and 
dangerous parking and driving. If you witness anything that concerns you at a criminal level, 
we would advise that you contact the local police. If you have concerns regarding hazardous 
parking please contact below- 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all once again for your continued support during this time.  
 
Kind Regards,   
Mrs L.J. Lewis and the Marshfield Team 

http://www.beatflu.org/

